
Winter Party Fun! 
Our little learners shared
laughs, smiles, and festive

cheer while making
unforgettable memories

together during our
December party. 

RECENT ADVENTURES

Hello from Trinity Preschool! We’re sure glad you’re our friend!
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PICTURE CAPTION

TRINITY PRESCHOOL STORIES

SPECIAL UPDATES

DONOR SPOTLIGHT

TRINITYPRESCHOOLHBG.ORG SIGN UP FOR OUR NEWSLETTER!

Thank you for your interest in Trinity Preschool of Harrisburg. I am Ellen
Smith, MD, the Chair of the Steering Committee of the Preschool. We are
honored to be entrusted with the care and education of your wonderful
children. You’ll see in this newsletter spotlights on our donors including
both organizations and individual donors, teachers, volunteers and our
most precious children. We could not provide our services without all
members of our team. We aim to provide an environment where each

person and their feelings are special and valued. Growth and
individuality are important part of the work we do. In each newsletter we
will provide information, photos and stories. Please feel free to reach out

if you have questions or would like to share a story of your own. Also,
share this newsletter with your friends and family. 

For many years, Mr. John Trach has worked closely with us on behalf of the Boyd Foundation, which supports
nonprofits in Harrisburg and surrounding townships like Lower Paxton, Swatara, and Susquehanna. The
Alexander Boyd and Jane Starke Boyd Charitable Foundation has been a steadfast supporter of Trinity Preschool.
Their recent $45,000 donation ensures we can continue providing tuition-free education to 13 students aged 3 to 5
from families who cannot afford preschool or transportation. The Boyd Foundation's generosity allows us to meet
these needs while fostering the creativity that financial stability brings. We are deeply grateful for their ongoing
commitment to helping us build brighter futures for the children in our community.

THE ALEXANDER BOYD AND JANE STARKE BOYD CHARITABLE FOUNDATION

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61562001494187
http://trinitypreschoolhbg.org/
http://trinitypreschoolhbg.org/
https://www.trinitypreschoolhbg.org/news-events/mailing-list.html


OUR COMMUNITY

TRINITY PRESCHOOL BUZZ SPRING 2025
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LIBRARY SPOTLIGHT

RACHAEL DUDU
TEACHER

Rachael was born and raised in
Uganda and that’s where her family
resides. She graduated from
Harrisburg Area Community College
with an Associate's Degree in Early
Childhood Education. She is married
with a 17-year-old son who loves
soccer. He plays for his high school
and also with a private soccer club.
He is a senior in high school this year
and also is enrolled at Harrisburg
University taking computer science
courses. Rachael enjoys being with
her family and friends, singing,
cooking, baking and volunteering at
her local church kids' programs. 

Lindsay Gottwald is the Youth Services
Manager at the Dauphin County Library
System, leading weekly Story Time
sessions for students at Olewine Library.
These sessions, held every Tuesday from
11 a.m. to noon, involve singing, talking,
reading, coloring, and playing. Ms.
Lindsay has developed a strong rapport
with the students, tailoring stories and
activities to their interests, making Story
Time a highly anticipated event for
Trinity Preschool kids.

Coming soon - staff highlights on
Ms. Krystina and Ms. Nafi!

https://www.trinitypreschoolhbg.org/how-to-help/donate.html
https://www.trinitypreschoolhbg.org/how-to-help/donate.html
https://www.trinitypreschoolhbg.org/how-to-help/donate.html

